
When it comes to updating product's properties, there are specifics regarding certain properties.

Every product has its own unique SKU, which must remain unchanged, to avoid unintentional
duplicates.

A product has a full and an abbreviated version of its name. The short version of the name should
not be updated, as it version it is written on many documents, including invoices. Short name
should remain unchanged to avoid any discrepancies.

Update existing products

The SKU

Product's SKU should not be updated, if at all avoidable. 

The short name



Product's short name should not be updated, if issued invoices exist for that product.
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